
 

                                                                        

MEDIA ADVISORY: 

CCSO hosts third hiring and recruitment event 

after major success in April and July 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, September 9, 2024 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will host its third and 
final one-stop-shop hiring and recruitment event of the year on Friday, September 27 and 
Saturday, September 28, 2024. CCSO hosted similar hiring and recruitment events in the spring 
and fall, garnering more than 60 applicants. 

Those interested in becoming a Deputy Sheriff or Detention Deputy can register ahead of time 
with the link here. Participants will need to fill out an application for the job they are interested in. 
At the event, applicants will be able to complete other requirements to be hired at CCSO. These 
requirements include, but are not limited to, the Nelson-Denny Reading Test, the Physical 
Ability Test (PAT), a polygraph, and interviews with CCSO leaders. Registration will close on 
Monday, September 23, 2024. Same-day registration will also be available. 

In addition to the applicant testing portion of this event, there will also be vehicle and equipment 

displays of specialized units from the Sheriff’s Office so those interested in a career in law 

enforcement can learn more.  

 

What: The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will host its third and final one-stop-shop hiring 

and recruitment event of 2024 for those interested in becoming a Deputy Sheriff or Detention 

Deputy. 

 

When: Friday, September 27, 2024, from 3 p.m. – 6 p.m. 

 Saturday, September 28, 2024, from 9 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

 

Where: Check-in will be in the Lobby of the Sheriff Al Cannon Detention Center  

  3841 Leeds Avenue  

  Charleston, SC 29405 

https://www.ccsojobs.com/hiring-and-recruitment-event.php

